
DATE:  March 6, 2025

TOPIC: Kindergarten’s Playground Poured-In-Place Surfacing

PREPARED BY: Courtney Whited

Recommended for:

☒ Action

☒ Discussion

☒ Information

Purpose/Background:

The District approves expenditures over $10,000.

The Kindergarten Playground currently has artificial turf worn over years of play and exposure to the 

elements. It is the last of the SD74 play areas without the rubber poured-in-place surface. Completion 

of this project would standardize all campus playground areas.

Fiscal Impact:

$105,210

Recommendation:

The Facilities Committee members in attendance stated their support of the Administration’s 

recommendation to the Board of Education to approve this Contract from Landscape Structures for 

Play Bounds Poured-in-Place Surfacing for the Kindergarten Playground in the amount of $105,210.
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